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Dates for the Diary 

7 Mar: World Book Day  
8 Mar: FOMS Mother’s Day craft event 

(letters sent home 1/3/24) 
8 Mar: World Book Day Celebration 

(school hall at the end of the day) 
8 -15 Mar: British Science Week 
14 Mar: Y5 Y6 trip UWE 
15 Mar: Y6 Residential trip meeting 

3.30pm 
21 Mar: YR trip Grimsbury Farm 
22/3: FOMS Easter Bingo 6-8pm (details 

to follow) 
25/26 Mar: Parent/Carer Consultations 

(details to follow in due course) 
26 Mar: Coffee Morning with SGPC 
27 Mar: Easter Church Service 1.30pm 

(all friends and family welcome to join us 
28 Mar: Term 4 ends 
15 Apr: Term 5 starts 
30 Apr: Class Photographs 
3 May: Inset (school closed for children) 
 
 
Open Classrooms (@ end of school day) 
 Monday 22nd April 2024 
 Thursday 20th June 2024 
 
(new events in bold type) 
 
Inset Days 2023/2024 
Friday 3 May 2024 
Friday 28 June 2024 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Have a great weekend 
Team Manor 

 
It was so wonderful to see so many parents and carers pop into school this 
afternoon for our ‘open classrooms’. We hope you enjoyed the opportunity to 
see your child’s classroom and to celebrate some of the learning they are 
particularly proud of. Thank you to everyone who joined us. 
 
Next week, we have an exciting week in school! 
On Monday, we have Paul Jenkins, an author/poet visiting us and running a 
number of workshops in school for the children to enjoy. We hope this will be 
a really memorable (and fun!) day in school.  
At the end of the day, Paul will be meeting children whilst also selling and 
signing his books for any children who wish to get a copy for themselves. This 
will begin at 3.20pm (at pickup) and will be held in school. Please re-enter 
through the main entrance if you wish to meet Paul and get your signed copy 
of his book.  
 
Don’t forget, on Thursday it is World Book Day where we will be inviting 
children to come dressed as their favourite book characters. Please do not 
spend money on these costumes - some of the best costumes in the past are 
the ones that are simply home-made!  
If your child has made a potato character, please bring it in next week. If your 
child has taken an ‘Extreme Reading’ photo please also send that into the class 
email by Monday. 
 
Team Manor 
 
 

Safeguarding Corner 
What is Body Safety? 
Body safety means understanding that our bodies belong to us, and we have the right to feel safe and respected 
at all times. It's about knowing that nobody should touch us in a way that makes us uncomfortable, and if anyone 
does, we have the right to say no and seek help. 
 
Top Tips for you to share with your children: 
 
Know Your Body: Learn the correct names for your body parts, and understand that certain parts are private and 
should not be touched by others. 
 
Trust Your Feelings: If something doesn't feel right or makes you uncomfortable, tell a trusted adult right away. 
Your feelings are important, and you have the right to speak up. 
 
Safe Secrets vs. Unsafe Secrets: Remember that it's okay to have fun secrets with friends, but secrets that make 
you feel scared or uncomfortable are not okay. Always share those secrets with a trusted adult. 
 
 
You can find additional resources on this topic here -  
https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/support-for-parents/pants-underwear-rule/  

http://www.manorcofeprimary.org.uk
http://www.manorcofeprimary.org.uk
mailto:manorprimary@sgmail.org.uk
https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/support-for-parents/pants-underwear-rule/


Issue 22 1 March 2024 

 

www.themanorcofeprimary.org.uk  E: manorprimary@sgmail.org.uk  T: 01454 866555   

Executive Headteacher: Mrs Amanda Flanagan        Head of School: Mr John Israel 

 

Visit—4th March 2024 
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26th Feb—4th March  
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We have been asked to share the information on this page with our families. 
Please note: as a school, we are not able to endorse any of these clubs  - we are 
unable to comment on their suitability or their safeguarding procedures.  

Many thanks 

Extra Curricular clubs and activities 
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